
 
Reading Ambassadors Meeting 

28th November 2024 

 

Present 

BMc, FR, LS and NR 

 

Agenda 

● Advent Reading Challenge 

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● Members of the council were presented with their badges to proudly display their 

membership to others! They were all congratulated on their fantastic applications. 

● Mrs. Hart explained what being on the council means: promoting a love of reading 

throughout school! 

● Mrs. Hart said that, with advent coming up, it would be nice to have an event to 

promote reading. The ambassadors agreed on an Advent Reading Challenge as 

follows: 

○ Form to be created to capture information; 

○ Children to read every night in advent and write this on the sheet; 

○ They can read independently, with an adult, listen to a story read by someone 

else or an audiobook; 

○ Everyone who enters will receive a certificate and there will be an overall 

prize. 

● Mrs. Hart to create the sheet and ParntMail to all families. 

 

The next meeting will be in January to look at the entries for the Advent Reading 

Challenge.  

 


